
 

January 23, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steve Brunk, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Brunk: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2476 by House Committee on Education 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2476 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2476 would specify that no one licensed to carry a concealed gun will be authorized 

to take a gun into or on the grounds of any elementary or secondary school, attendance center, 

administrative office, services center or other facility.  Premises must be conspicuously posted in 

accordance with the rules and regulations adopted by the Attorney General.  In current law, the 

concealed carry restriction for schools is limited to buildings. 

 

 Passage of HB 2476 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 


